RIVESVILLE ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL
MARION COUNTY
ESSA, Title I
Fall 2021

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that our school once again will be a school-wide Title 1
School. A school-wide Title 1 program allows all children to receive some type of Title 1
service during the school year. Title 1 is a federally funded program with emphasis on
reading, math, parent involvement, and professional development for our staff. Our focus
will be to accelerate learning for all students with the support of Title 1.

We will be posting Title 1 information on the Rivesville Elementary/Middle School’s website,
Rivesville Title 1 Facebook group & PTO page, communicating with you through Office365,
and sending home information and handouts during the year to keep you informed. We
look forward to meeting with you during parent engagements, at parent teacher
conferences, and other school related activities. An invitation for each parent engagement
will be sent to you prior to the event.

If you have any questions or concerns about our Title 1 program, please feel free to contact
us.

Sincerely,
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Title 1 Facilitator




